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July 1, 2020 

Dear WCS Community, 

Governor Gretchen Whitmer released her return to school Roadmap for the 2020-21 school year, providing us 
direction on how school will re-open in the fall. 

The Roadmap provides required and recommended safety protocols to keep school communities safe based on 

the status of the coronavirus according to the Ml Safe Start Plan. The Roadmap also provides 

recommendations for how we support our students with their mental and social-emotional health, how and 

where we will teach them (in-school vs. at home), and what is recommended for our school operations like 

transportation, facilities, and nutrition services. Also, the plan awaits further recommendations for athletics from 
the Michigan High School Athletic Association, which are eilpected soon. 

To keep things as simple as possible, the Roadmap indicates that schools will be open for in-person instruction 

if the state is in Ml Safe Start Phase 4, S, or 6 with each phase requiring and/or recommending specific safety 
protocols like face masks, hand sanitizer, and social distancing, etc. The state is currently in Phase 4, so, at this 
point, we will be open for in-person instruction this fall. If the state falls back to Phase 1, 2, or 3 at some 
point, schools will be closed, and teaming will be done at home using our online platform Schoology. The 
Roadmap also has specific requirements for schools to provide support for students and families while learning at 
home. 

On a related note, in my recent conversations with parents, some may prefer a full-time virtual option even 

if schools are open. If you are interested in virtual schooling, contact WCS Student Services at 586-698-4478 for 

more information. 

All things considered, our staff is very hard at work this summer preparing for September, and I am confident that we 

will provide an outstanding education for our children whether in-school or at home. In the coming weeks, we will 
ask that you complete a survey that addresses several issues including your access to technology and how you feel 

about coming back to school. In the meantime, I strongly encourage you to read the return to school Roadmap at 
wcskids.net as it provides a lot of important information. As always, feel free to submit any questions 
to info@wcskids.net. and we will publish the answers on our website as well as provide more information later this 

summer. 

Please continue to stay safe, be healthy, and have a great 4th of July holiday. 

Robert 0. Livern 
Superintendent 
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http://www.wcskids.net/Departments/Superintendent/docs/MI_Safe_Schools_Roadmap.pdf





